
 

 

4th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Permission to Walk Home Alone (Years 5 & 6) 

 

Children in Year 5 & 6 will allowed to walk home alone from school if we have received written 

consent from their parents or carers. Please note that if a child is in Year 5 or 6 and has 

permission to walk home alone they will not be authorised to take younger siblings with them.  

 

If you’d like to give permission for your child to walk home alone, please email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk or fill in the reply slip below. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 

Permission to Walk Home Alone (Years 5 & 6) 
 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________ Class:______________ 

 

I give permission for my child to walk home alone from school  [  ] 

 

Please list below if there are any exceptions (eg. only on certain days of the week) 

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed:________________________________________(Parents/Carers) Date:_____________ 
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